




 

Mr. Morley provided an update on the status of Abbeville County First Steps’ compliance with the 



 

Ms. McConnell reported on the Local Partnerships Programs and Grants Committee. She shared the 

committees approval of the addition of new programs.  

Mr. Holt reported on the Finance and Administration Committee. He provided an update on the 
financial condition of the agency and the Pay for Success proposal. He also shared information on 
the possible creation of a separate foundation to support SC First Steps. 
 
Sen. Malloy provided updates on the budget, funding to local partnerships, paid family leave for state 

employees, and legislative updates. 

Ms. Mjartan provided the Executive Director’s report where she shared the increase in Local 

Partnership reach from reauthorization until now. She provided information on the increase in 4K 

enrollment and the 4K plus siblings partnership with DSS. Ms. Mjartan also shared fundraising 

results for the fiscal year and updates on grants.  

Mr. Morley asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Holt provided the motion. Dr. Mathis 

seconded, and the motion was unanimously approved.  

The meeting was adjourned at 4:01 pm by Mr. Morley 

 

 

 

 


